
From: Paul Chounet 
Sent: Monday, July 15, 2019 5:34 PM 
To: Cuyama CSD 
Subject: GSA Report 

Hi V i v i an , 

Here is my GSA report: 

GSA Board Report, Jul.Y.l.Q Meeting 

1. The Board approved a funding structure based on extraction fee only 
at $18.00 per acre-foot. De minimis users (residential users at less than 2 
acre-feet) will not be charged a fee. 

The GSA staff will present a recommendation of charges, if any, at the next 
meeting for ranchers using less than 4 acre-feet for cattle watering, and for 
CCSD, it will not exceed the $18.00 per acre-foot and amount and will 
probably less. 

The GSA staff will also provide "make-up" recommendations for land owners 
who bring previously non-irrigated land into production. 

2 The Board approved a 2019-2020. budget for just over 1 million 
dollars which will be paid for with pump extraction fee. 

3 The Board approved of moving the adoption process back four week 
to allow for some recommend changes. 

F. Paul Chounet 
805 -616 -0470 


